
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

FTSE Smart Sustainability Index Series - Name Change and New 
Subfamilies Update 

12 August 2025 

  
FTSE Russell would like to inform index users of the following change to FTSE Smart Sustainability Index Series.  

The name of the series will be changed to the FTSE Sustainability Factor Index Series.  

Three subfamilies have been created. The underlying indices will be reclassified into one of the following:  

 FTSE Sustainability Factor Target Exposure Index Series 

 FTSE Sustainability Factor Target Tilt Index Series 

 FTSE Sustainability Factor Climate Balanced Index Series 

The format and delivery of index product files will not change. 

Ground Rules for the 3 new subfamilies are available using the following links: 

FTSE Sustainability Factor Target Exposure Index Series Ground Rules 

FTSE Sustainability Factor Target Tilt Index Series Ground Rules 

FTSE Sustainability Factor Climate Balanced Index Series Ground Rules 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Client Services team. 

 
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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